
 

  
 
  

12th March, 2024 
 
BSE Ltd. 
Listing Department, 
Pheeroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai-400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.             
Listing Department,                                                 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra 
(E), Mumbai-400 051 
 

 
Sub:   Clarification for delay in submission of our disclosure submitted on 11th March, 2024 
under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations  
 
Ref:    BSE Scrip Code: 500650; NSE Scrip Code: EXCELINDUS 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,   
 
In continuation to our disclosure submitted on 11th March, 2024, we hereby clarify that the 
delay in submission of the disclosure was due to intervening holidays from 8th March to 10th 
March, 2024 and time taken to collect relevant details and clarifications from the factory site 
at Roha. However, on Monday, 11th March, 2024, we promptly made the disclosure in the 
morning. 
 
We reiterate that we have been submitting the relevant disclosures in time and will continue 
to abide by the requirements of Listing Regulations in future. 
 
The disclosure made earlier vide letter submitted on 11th March, 2024 is annexed herewith.  
 
Kindly take the information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For Excel Industries Limited 
 
 
 
 
Surendra Singhvi 
Company Secretary 
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